
From: Noam Chomsky 
Sent: 12/14/2009 3:03 AM +00:00 
To: Nijaz Ibrulj (by way of Noam Chomsky <chomsky@mit.edu>) 
Subject: Re: The Logical Foresight in Sarajevo ! 
Importance: Normal 

 

 
I very much appreciate the invitation. My only hesitation in accepting is that I know I will not be able to do 
very much. I am utterly overwhelmed with commitments, very far ahead.  If that is no impediment for you, 
I would be honored to join. 

 
Noam Chomsky 

 
----- Original Message ----- 
 From: Nijaz Ibrulj (by way of Noam Chomsky <chomsky@mit.edu>)  
To: Noam Chomsky 
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 2:45 PM 
Subject: The Logical Foresight in Sarajevo ! 

 
 

 

Nijaz Ibrulj 
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